To whom this may concern:

I reside in Wichita, KS and I am in favor of the new bill that will allow people to obtain a DL
despite of their legal status. This will allow for safer streets as they will be able to properly
insure their vehicles under their names, and not other people who DO have a driver's license. In
addition, it will allow them to be more productive in the community. Some people are not willing
to get a job, go to church, or take their children to school due to being afraid of getting pulled
OVer.

I have friends and family throughout Kansas that would truly benefit from this wonderful
proposal. It is our duty to take care of our own people and to make the steps necessary to move
Kansas forward and not backwards. For a better Kansas!

Thank you.

Laura Adame



